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EVENT REPORT  

Auxilium College (Autonomous) successfully organized a Parents-Teachers Meeting on 

July 19th, 2024. The event, meticulously coordinated by the Board of Management and the staff, 

focused on the key theme of "Career and Development & College Value System." The welcome 

address was delivered by Ms. Priyadharshni V.R., Assistant Professor of English and Dean of 

Students Welfare. Dr. (Sr.) Mary Josephine Rani A., Secretary, presented the introductory address, 

followed by Dr. (Sr.) Arokia Jayaceli, who delivered the main address for the parents-teachers 

meeting. The meeting covered several key topics. Parents were introduced to the college website, 

with an emphasis on its features and the valuable resources it offers to both students and parents. 

Detailed information was provided on various certificate courses, the Unnati training program, and 

coaching classes available to students to enhance their skills and career prospects. The significance 

of girls' education and the role of research in fostering intellectual growth and innovation were 

highlighted. 

 Parents were encouraged to monitor their children's study time to ensure a balanced 

approach to academics and personal growth. The discussion underscored the importance of 

securing employment post-education and the steps students can take to enhance their 

employability. The appropriate use of phones was addressed, emphasizing the need for responsible 

usage to avoid distractions and enhance productivity. Additionally, information about the college's 

placement services and the support provided to students in securing job placements was shared. 

The meeting aimed to instill a healthy ethical foundation among students, emphasizing the 

significance of ethical behavior, conscious efforts, and moral decision-making. The meeting 

emphasized the significance of values in personal and professional spheres, preparing students for 

a balanced career path. The college's commitment to fostering a value-driven educational 

environment was emphasized, with parents and teachers working together to promote holistic 

student development. A feedback session was held to gather suggestions for further college 

development. The program was coordinated by the Deans of Shift II: Ms. Priyadharshni V.R., 

Assistant Professor of English and Dean of Students Welfare; Ms. Aruna G., Assistant Professor 

of Mathematics and Dean of Science; and Dr. Rajeswari, Assistant Professor of Business 

Administration and Dean of Arts. The program concluded with the playing of the college anthem. 



 

 

 

 

 


